
 

 

 

 

 

Halloween 2021 

21/10/21 

Dear parent carer, 

We will be celebrating Halloween this year however we won’t be having a 

particular time and day for a party.  It is too difficult to do this and invite all 

children along at one time, with current concerns about COVID-19.  So we will 

be doing a range of activities for the children to experience on Wednesday, 

Thursday and Friday next week.  This includes sensory/messy activities, singing 

and dancing, pumpkin carving and spooky stories, amongst other things.   

We would love children to dress up for Halloween if they wish, on Wednesday, 

Thursday or Friday next week, or even all three days if they wish.  Please do 

not include masks though, this can be scary and confusing for some children.  

Please do not feel that your child has to dress up, or that you need to purchase 

a costume from the shop – please don’t!  We will do our utmost to make 

Halloween fun and give them chance to learn through the Halloween context. 

Best wishes 

Steve Rivers 

Head of Nursery 


